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January 23, 2019 

Government of Alberta Seeking Municipal Input on 
Police Act Review 
Deadline to complete survey is February 16, 2019 

The Government of Alberta is in the process of reviewing the Police Act. As part of this review, the 
Police Act review team sent a survey to all municipalities in Alberta last week. The survey is part of a 
broader review process which includes targeted in-person roundtable meetings with a variety of 
stakeholders, including RMA.  

The survey will remain open until February 16, 2019. To complete the survey, click here. 

For information on RMA’s priorities related to policing, click here to view the RMA Community Services 
position statements. 

For enquiries, please contact: 

Wyatt Skovron 
Policy Analyst 
wyatt@RMAlberta.com 

Tasha Blumenthal 

Director of External Relations & Advocacy 

tasha@RMAlberta.com 

http://www.qp.alberta.ca/documents/Acts/P17.pdf
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